
 

 
 
11 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Thank you for joining us at our Transition evening last week. We hope it was useful and that 
you and your child are excited about their next steps at Monkseaton High School.  
 

The academic year is almost over and our school community has been as busy as ever. This 
week we have welcomed our Year 10 students back from Work Experience and have enjoyed 
listening to their stories from their week at work.  Many of the employers who hosted our 
students got in touch to say what wonderful role models and ambassadors for our school 
they were.  
 

I write to you as we head towards the summer holidays with arrangements for the start of 
the new academic year in September 2023:  
 

Monday 04 September Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 05 September Year 9 induction/RESPECT day (8:45am arrival) 

Wednesday 06 September All year groups in school  

Thursday 07 September Full timetabled day for all students 

Friday 08 September Full timetabled day for all students 

 
School Day:  
Students are required to arrive on site for 8:45am at the latest and will be in school every day 
until 3:15pm.  Our breakfast club is open from 8:00-8:30am. 
 
We will write again at the end of August, but until then I hope you enjoy a lovely summer 
break.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

   
Jo Suddes 
Headteacher 
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